
25th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have been treated to not one but two musical assemblies this week.  It was fantastic to see so many    

families attend the children’s Rocksteady concert yesterday morning and Years 2 and 4’s ukulele performance 

last Friday. Both super opportunities for our budding musicians to share their talents. 

Congratulations to all children and families who took part in the annual Devoran Flower Show this weekend. 

Alongside the wonderful art works created by each class, there was a myriad of talents on display, from Lego, 

baking, poetry, vegetable creations and recycled robots, the list goes on! Well done to everyone involved in 

making this such a happy and creative event. 

Easter preparations are in full swing across the school, culminating in our Easter Bonnet parade on Thursday.  

We will be gathering in the playground from 1pm to show off our hats before finishing at 1.30pm, please do 

come along to cheer the children on. Thanks also goes to our PTCA for organising another hugely successful 

Easter Egg Hunt in the school grounds last week, great fun was had by all. 

Coming home today are the children’s reports, we are all so proud of their achievements and have enjoyed 

sharing their successes with you. May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Easter holidays and 

we will look forward to seeing you in the Summer Term. 

Best Wishes 

Anna Morris 

 

Devoran Spring 

Flower Show 

Saturday 23rd March 

A Devoran village  

tradition, every 

spring since 1934, 

the show is one of 

the earliest of its kind 

in the area. Here is 

just a small selection 

of the amazing      

creations on display 

this year.  

DEVORAN NEWS 
Message from the Head  



A SPORTS MESSAGE FROM MRS FRENCH 

Cornwall School Games 

We headed to Bodmin to take part in the Indoor Athletics Country Final. There were lots of team races 

and fielding events. This was our third and final time taking part in this event after getting through the 

last two competitions. 

We were all very excited to get through to the County Finals and the Devoran pupils did not               

disappoint. There was great        

sportsmanship with lots of                

encouragement and cheering. We 

were up against 5 other schools and 

came third overall. The children 

walked away extremely happy with 

their Cornwall Schools Games medals. 

What the children said: 

‘We had an excellent time doing all 

the different activities. There was lots 

of  support from each other and we 

were pushed to the limit. We were 

really pleased to get a medal.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for our Easter Bonnet Parade 

on Thursday 28 March at 1.00pm. 

Children can bring their pre-made hats with 

them or alternatively we will be able to help 

make them in the morning—all welcome! 

House Points 

Congratulations to Godrevy! 

Longships Pendeen Trevose Godrevy 

1122 1108 1106 1156 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 28th March: 

End of Term 1.30pm finish (Easter 

Holidays) 

 

Monday 15th April 

Children return to school for the 

Summer Term 

 

Friday 26th April 

House Team Event (afternoon) 



Easter in Foundation Stage 

We had a wonderful time with our friends at pre-school this morning. The children were challenged 

to find 100 hidden eggs in the park and worked brilliantly as a team to spot them all.  A lovely time 

spent in the sunshine to kick off our Easter celebrations. 



Thank you to everyone who came along to our traditional Easter Garden Workshop this afternoon. As 

usual we were very impressed by the levels of creativity and imagination on display, the gardens    

produced were all so individual and it was a joy to see the children working so well with their families.  



Year 5 Business Enterprise 




